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CITY OF LOWELL 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 

Please take notice that the Lowell Planning Citizens Advisory Commission will hold a public 

hearing on Monday, April 9, 2018 at 7:00 pm., in the City Hall at 301 East Main Street, Lowell, 

Michigan.   The subject of the hearing will be: 

Special Land Use request for short term rental at 2179 Gee Drive.   

Mr. John Baar has applied for a special land use permit to use 2179 Gee Drive for short-term 

rental purposes.  Short-term rentals are only permitted in the Suburban Residential district with 

special land use review and approval from the Planning Commission. 

 

Copies of documentation on the special land use request and the City’s Zoning Ordinance are 

available for public viewing during regular business hours at Lowell City Hall, 301 East Main 

Street, Lowell, Michigan.   Written Comments will be received until the night of the hearing. 

 

If you are planning to attend this hearing and are handicapped requiring any special assistance, 

please notify the City Clerk by calling at (616) 897-8457 as soon as possible. 

 

 

 

Susan Ullery 

City Clerk 

 


